
 

 

 

Community Strategic Plan Review 2022 - 2032 
We’re currently reviewing our Strategic Community Plan. This is the plan that holds the most 
influence over Council’s decision making, because it outlines our community’s vision for the next 
10 years. 

Council has prepared a Briefing Paper to inform community consultation as well as the Strategic 
Community Plan which can be found on the Council Website: 
https://www.chapmanvalley.wa.gov.au/documents/corporate-documents  

Written comments or suggestions can be submitted as follows: 

• Via email to cso@chapmanvalley.wa.gov.au  

• By post to PO Box 1 NABAWA WA 6532 

• By hand to Shire Administration Office – 3270 Chapman Valley Road, NABAWA 

The submission period is 4 weeks. The closing date for receipt of submissions is 4.00pm, Friday 
4th April 2025. 
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